
   

 

This week’s attendance is 95.7%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are Y4 97.8% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
 

  

4.7.2025 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
A huge thank you to everyone that attended and supported 
our Summer Fair last Saturday.  For once there was a zero 
chance of rain and little risk of having to move indoors or 
quickly put up gazebos!  
 
A special mention must go to AWKWD SILENCE – the band 
who played their first ever public live set between the hours 
of 2pm and 3pm.  If you got to hear them I am sure you were 
just as impressed as me.  One of the guitarists is a former 
pupil at Markeaton!   
 

Well done to them all 😊 
 
A big thank you as always to the PTFA for putting the event 
together – an awful lot of hard work goes on behind the 
scenes and we really appreciate it. 
 
In other news, Y2 went to Cleethorpes today.  At the time of 
printing there were no other photos on the website but as 
you can see top left, they were all pretty excited!! 
 
Middle left children in Y3 had a Tennis Taster session earlier 
in the week.  The weather was absolutely perfect and they 
seemed to have loads of fun. 
 
Bottom left we have some seriously important market 
research going on – this time for popup books.  The finished 
articles will no doubt be making their way home pretty soon. 
 
And finally, your child(ren)’s end of year report(s) come(s) 
out tonight via email.  Please have a read and feel free to add 
your feedback in the annual parent/carer questionnaire 
which will be shared next Monday.  See here for previous 
questionnaire results. 
 

Have a lovely weekend and see you next Monday 😊 
Mr Johnson 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.markeaton.derby.sch.uk/about-us/questionnaire-results

